
Submitter: Katie Kwan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

Greetings and thank you for listening to my testimony today. I’ve lived on Kalapuya 

Land, often referenced as Eugene, for approximately three years. The place I 

currently live involves navigating streets that often hold homeless and housing-

insecure people. It is difficult to see loved ones and members in this community 

struggle with poverty and housing insecurity, and our community deserves better. I 

support SB 611 because housing is a human right, and this bill takes steps in a 

direction that increasingly affirms and protects these human rights. I urge you to 

continue listening to testimonies that assert how SB 611 supports the immense 

strength and deserved thriving of our local community here. 


